
 

City Council Meeting Staff Report 

Meeting Date: January 14, 2025 

 

 

Subject: Proclamation Honoring Bob Harlan, Retired Executive Director of the Yuba-Sutter-
Colusa United Way 

Prepared By: Bill Zenoni, City Manager 

 

Recommendation: Staff recommends that the Wheatland City Council consider approval of a 
Proclamation honoring Bob Harlan, retired Executive Director of the Yuba-Sutter-Colusa United Way. 

Discussion:  Bob Harlan has served as the Executive Director of the Yuba-Sutter-Colusa Unity Way 
since May 2024. Under Bob Harlan’s leadership, United Way strengthened its role as a cornerstone of 
community support for tens of thousands of underserved families in this region. Mr. Harlan retired on 
December 31, 2024.  A reception honoring Bob Harlan is being planned for sometime in February. In the 
meantime, local and county jurisdictions are preparing proclamations honoring Bob Harlan. These 
individual proclamations will be combined into one joint proclamation and presented to Mr. Harlan at his 
retirement reception. 
 

Fiscal Impact:  None. 

 

Attachment: 

1.  Proclamation 

 

 


